
Normandy Schools Collaborative Mission Statement

Normandy Schools Collaborative prepares global leaders for college, career, and productive
citizenship by empowering a community of confident learners and valuing the unique contributions
of every student.



NSC Staff Spotlight!

Help us recognize NSC staff making a difference in our schools. Nominate them today!

Chris Trahan, Director of Communications
Raygan Clark, Multimedia Specialist
Kennedy Davis, Multimedia Specialist

NSC Joint Executive Governing Board Swears in Three Elected Members, Elects
New Officers
The Normandy Schools Collaborative Joint Executive Governing Board welcomed three newly
elected board members at their April 9 meeting. Erica S. Edwards was sworn in for a one-year term,
and Dr. Christopher Petty and Cheryl Milton-Roberts were sworn in for three-year terms. The board
also elected new officers. Harlan Hodge will serve as Board President, William Humphrey will be
Vice President, and Violet Taylor will remain Secretary/Treasurer. Hodge, Humphrey, and Taylor
assumed their roles immediately after the vote.

mailto:ctrahan@normandysc.org
mailto:Raygan.clark@normandysc.org
mailto:Kennedy.davis@normandysc.org


Erica S. Edwards



Dr. Christopher Petty



Cheryl Milton-Roberts

Normandy Gears Up for DESE Forum

Please join us for the Missouri Department of Elementary and Secondary Education Public Forum
at 6 p.m. on Monday, April 29, in the Normandy High School cafeteria, 6701 St. Charles Rock Rd.
The agenda will include a State of the District summary and community engagement opportunities.

This event is open to the public and will be live-streamed on our Facebook and YouTube channels.

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Hobpn6QfeGE6SiwLUCyAxw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlsD42P0QoaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL25vcm1hbmR5c2Nob29sc1cHc2Nob29sbUIKY8i2Cs9jGaAeh1IWY3RyYWhhbkBub3JtYW5keXNjLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/llRlH-4TPG3RHbwOJAcQ6Q~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlsD42P0Q4aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20vY2hhbm5lbC9VQ1AtaEx4bEhhSDZzUzB2Q0xFTXZickFXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmPItgrPYxmgHodSFmN0cmFoYW5Abm9ybWFuZHlzYy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~


Summer School Registration Now Open

Registration for Summer School is now open. You can fill out the form online or complete the
application at your student's current school. Summer School will be held Monday through Friday,
beginning June 5 and ending June 30. The district will be closed on June 19 for Juneteenth.

The deadline to enroll is Friday, May 12. Click here to register.

https://form.jotform.com/240744134729054
https://form.jotform.com/240744134729054


Free Books Through Dolly Parton's Imagination Library

Free books from Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library are now
available for children ages birth to five in Normandy. To receive
books, you must register your child on the Imagination Library
national website. Books will be mailed directly to your home at no
cost. There is no deadline to register.

For questions about these promotional items, contact
ImaginationLibrary@dese.mo.gov.

Curtains Up! Normandy High School Celebrates Grand Opening of Little Theater
Normandy High School's eagerly awaited Little Theater grand opening on Wednesday, April 10, was
an unforgettable showcase of talent and dedication. The event featured an original play and show-
stopping performances by the orchestra, choir, and concert band, captivating the audience with
their musical prowess. Fine Arts Director Suzanne Palmer's tireless efforts and unwavering
dedication were evident throughout the evening, culminating in a truly remarkable celebration of
the arts.

https://form.jotform.com/240744134729054
https://imaginationlibrary.com/
https://imaginationlibrary.com/
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L to R: Harlan Hodge, JEGB President; William Humphrey, JEGB Vice President; Suzanne Palmer,
Fine Arts Director; and Gerold Nave, Jr., NHS Principal.

Normandy Students Explore Astronomy Through Solar Eclipse Observation

On Monday, April 8, Normandy students experienced a spectacular solar eclipse, serving as a
mesmerizing reminder of our universe's sheer beauty and marvels. Whether you were fortunate
enough to witness this celestial wonder firsthand or took a moment to bask in its enchantment
from afar, we came together to commemorate this truly awe-inspiring event.



Community Events

The Normandy High School Parent Teacher Student Organization has scheduled a Bingo and Trivia
night for Tuesday, April 30.

https://www.normandysc.org/departments/communications-community-engagement/community-events


COMMUNICATIONS

Can We Text You? Opt-in For District Text Messages.
Emergency school closures? Bus delays? Last-minute schedule
changes? We can get that information to families & staff quicker
via text messaging.

To get text messages from the district, we have to get your
permission—text 'Y' to 68453.

There is no charge to sign up. Your service provider may charge a
fee for text messaging, depending on your plan.

If you have questions, please email info@normandysc.org.

https://www.normandysc.org/departments/communications-community-engagement
mailto:info@normandysc.org


Your Future is in a Normandy Classroom

NSC Communications Department
info@normandysc.org

Contact

3855 Lucas and Hunt Road, Normandy, MO, USA
www.normandysc.org
314-493-0438

https://www.facebook.com/normandyschools/
https://www.twitter.com/Normandysc1
https://www.instagram.com/normandyschools
https://www.youtube.com/normandyschoolscollaborati8012
https://www.normandysc.org/



